Sigma Tau Gamma A path of principles

CHRONICLE

December 2014

In This Issue

Latest News

Christmas Hours

Fall 2014 Due Dates

Update Your Information

Sigma Tau Gamma Principles

<u>Chapter Management</u> <u>Program</u>

Sigma Tau Gamma Hiring

Spring 2015 Regional Conclaves

Earl A. Webb Academy

Expansion Updates

Quick Links



Dear Brother Bernier,

Are you a list maker? This is the time of year when lists get really long. Your list may include semester end projects, final exams, and perhaps some tasks you promised to finish for a brother or your chapter. It can be overwhelming. Select a reasonable number for each day. Pace yourself, but be focused and deliberate. You can do it.

Sigma Tau Gamma Headquarters Hiring



Sigma Tau Gamma
Fraternity is looking to hire some talented individuals who are interested in helping the organization grow and develop its members into truly amazing young men.
Applicants should be motivated self-starters who want the opportunity to benefit the fraternity they love. The following positions are being hired:

Recruitment and Growth Coordinators

Collegiate Services Coordinator

Associate Director of Alumni Engagement

Latest News



Want to keep up with what Sig Tau brothers from across the country are doing? Visit our <u>Latest News</u> section to find out more.

Sigma Tau Gamma Christmas Hours:

The Headquarters office will be closed Wednesday, December 24 - 28 for the Christmas holiday.

Headquarters will be closed Thursday, January 1 - 4, 2015 for the New Year's holiday.

Headquarters will reopen at 8:00 am on Monday, January 5, 2015.

Due Dates for the 2014 Fall Semester

Webb Academy Registration 12/19/2014

Change of Officers Report 12/15/2014

Associate Director of Collegiate Services

Associate Director of Recruitment and Growth

<u>Director of Member and Organizational Development</u>

Each of these positions starts January 5, 2015. Anyone interested should apply here.

Questions can be directed to **Steve Latour**, CEO Designee at

slatour@sigmataugamma.org or 660-747-2222.

Spring 2015 Regional Conclaves

In this unique officer training program, the Regional Conclaves allow brothers to interact with regional and Headquarters staff about chapter issues. Members will participate in Recruitment College, lead by the top recruiters in Sigma Tau Gamma. In addition, chapters will be presented prestigious awards based on their achievements throughout the last year.

This year, all five regional conclaves will occur on the same weekend, February 20 - 22, 2015.

Three Rivers: Wyndham Grand Pittsburgh Downtown,

Pittsburgh, PA

Southern: Crown Plaza Oklahoma City, Oklahoma City,

OK

Great Lakes: DoubleTree O'Hare, Chicago, IL

Great Plains: Hilton Garden Inn, Independence, MO **Atlantic Coast:** Hilton Newark Penn State, Newark, NJ

For more information about the Regional Conclaves, click here.

Earl A. Webb Academy



The 2015 Earl A. Webb Academy of Principled Leaders is January 16-18, 2015 at the Kansas City Airport Marriott in Kansas City, Mo. All newly elected chapter presidents are required to attend to get a head start on their presidency.

Update Your Information

Update your current information with the Sig Tau Headquarters so you don't miss important news and information!

Click here to update

The Principles of Sigma Tau Gamma

I. Value

to enhance the worth of belonging

II. Learning

to afford the environment for learning

III. Leadership

to develop good leaders for America

IV. Excellence

to strive for superior performance

V. Benefit

to serve fraternity, college, country

VI. Integrity

to perfect a structure of honor

Chapter
Management
Program
Membership Division

Vice President of Membership

The Earl A. Webb Academy is a three-day conference for newly elected chapter presidents. During the Webb Academy, presidents gain the knowledge and insight to succeed in the coming year, getting to connect with other chapter presidents along with regional and national volunteers.

Funded through generous donations to the Sigma Tau Gamma Foundation, presidents attend this event for just \$60. The \$60 includes their transportation, lodging, meals, and program materials for the weekend.

For more information about the Webb Academy, <u>click</u> here.

To register for the 2015 Webb Academy, <u>click here</u>. The last day to register is **Friday**, **December 19**.

Expansion Updates

Sigma Tau Gamma is continuously growing and expanding. As of the 2014-2015 school year, our expansion staff will be recruiting more brothers and establishing new chapters at campuses across the country.



As of Fall 2014, expansion is underway at the Kansas State University campus. Sigma Tau Gamma expansion staff have currently recruited more than 20 men for a new chapter. For recruitment referrals, click here.



In Spring 2015, Sigma Tau Gamma will be headed to the University of Nevada-Reno to establish a new chapter on campus. For recruitment referrals, click here.

We wish you a wonderful Christmas holiday with family and friends.

Fraternally Yours,

William P. Bernier, CAE Chief Executive Officer Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity, Inc.

660-747-2222

Recruitment Committee

Fraternal Education Committee

Ritual Committee

Empower your members by using all of the leadership opportunities in the chapter management program.

Please Forward Our Email to a Friend



This email was sent to wpbernier@sigmataugamma.org by wpbernier@sigmataugamma.org | Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe TM | Privacy Policy.



Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity | 101 Ming Street | P. O. Box 54 | Warrensburg | MO | 64093